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https://democracy.eastsussex.gov.uk/documents/g4657/Public%20reports%20pack%2017th-Sep-2021%2010.00%20Audit%20Committee.pdf?T=10
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While the available strategic reserves and 

budgeted contingency provide some financial 

security, once the government funding 

settlement if finalised, the Council will need to 

review the need to make further savings and 

protect reserves when setting the forthcoming 

2021/22 budget. This may include the need for 

further consideration of the ability to deliver 

services in line with the Core Offer.

The Council should continue to closely monitor 

and mitigate the underlying pressures in 

Children’s Services, making a distinction 

between this and short term COVID related 

pressures. The current analysis of in year 

pressures for 2020/21, excluding COVID 

impact, indicate that further overspends are 

forecast, accepting that they are significantly 

lower than in 2019/20 (as at Quarter 1).

It is noted that financial monitoring reports are 

shared with Full Cabinet on a broadly quarterly 

basis, in line with previous decisions and cost 

reductions around the level of resource 

required by the finance team and a cost 

effective finance process. Given the present 

high level of financial uncertainty and the 

unusual circumstances presented by COVID-

19, including the potential need to make 

decisions quickly, the Council should consider 

the cost-benefit of more regular financial 

reporting to Cabinet on a temporary basis.
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